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Comments: | am opposed to the Stibnite Gold project for the following reasons:

Perpetua Resources, the project proponent, touts the project as a "restoration” opportunity, and necessary for a
"green" energy future by using antimony extracted from the mine for industrial-scale batteries, however the
SDEIS discloses the mine will actually degrade habitat for important species bull trout instead of restoring it. In
the end, the Stibnite Gold Project remains exactly as it sounds: a flawed open pit cyanide leach gold mine in a
highly sensitive area.

Please take this into consideration and prevent additional mining to areas that we will never be able to replace. It
is time to realize that our most precious resource is the LAND itself.

Rachel Schochet



